


 

 

 

Jakarta, 31 July 2024 

Our Number: AD.02/413/KADI/07/2024 

 

Head of Taipei Economic and Trade Office 

Taipei Economic and Trade Office 

Gedung Artha Graha, Lantai 17 

Jl. Jend. Sudirman Kav. 52-53 

Jakarta 12190 

Ph: 021-515-3939 

Fax: 021-515-2977/021-515-2977 

 

Re:  Pre-Notification on alleged dumping of Duplex Board originating from inter alia 

Taiwan. 

 

Dear Sir, 

Pursuant to Article 5.5 Agreement on Implementation of Article VI of the GATT 

1994 and Article 7.1 of Indonesian National Legislation (Peraturan Pemerintah 

Nomor 34 Tahun 2011), a properly documented complaint has been received by the 

Komite Anti Dumping Indonesia (KADI) with respect to the Application of anti-

dumping measures on Duplex Board imported from the Republic of Korea, Malaysia, 

and Taiwan. 

The KADI is currently analyzing the evidence and will subsequently make a 

decision whether or not to initiate an anti-dumping investigation of the above-

mentioned goods within 30 working days. Please be reminded that this 

information is confidential and should not be publicized at this time. 

KADI would appreciate if this pre-notification could be transmitted to the relevant 

authorities in Taiwan. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Danang Prasta Danial 

Chairperson 


